
SEN to visit Guangzhou tomorrow

     The Secretary for the Environment, Mr Wong Kam-sing, will depart for
Guangzhou tomorrow afternoon (June 27). 

     Mr Wong will visit authorities of Guangdong Province to exchange views
on environmental issues of mutual concern.

     Mr Wong will return to Hong Kong tomorrow evening.
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